
              
 

                         
 
                                                       
 

 

Safety Bulletin 
Keller Road Winter Restrictions  

 
With winter rapidly approaching, the annual closing of Keller Rd is in effect from  

 
Thursday November 1st, 2018.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Keller Road Closed 

 Keller Road is CLOSED to all Heavenly vehicles until April 15th, 2019. 
 No matter the road conditions – whether clear or only a little snow, the 

closure is always in effect. 
 This extends from Employee Housing at the bottom to the intersection of 

Keller and Saddle (Tahoe Season’s Resort). 
 

Pre-Trip Inspections 
 Employees must perform pre-trip inspections on all vehicles. Please use 

the Vehicle Inspection Forms. 

Chains  
 All vehicles must carry tire chains and use as needed.  
 Contact the Lower Shop for chains. Chains will be ordered when 

requested.  Plan ahead and check that your truck has them now.  
 

Seat Belts 
 All occupants must wear a seat belt. 

 

Plan Ahead 
 Preplan your expected diving route. 
 Expect traffic delays. 
 Don’t rush, allow extra time to get to your destination. 

 


